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To the editor:  

The mayor discredited council, including himself, when he allowed himself to be the 
chairman of the Green Community Advisory Committee.  

I am in total agreement with the comments made by Jim Richards and Barry Bracken. 
Kudos to them and I hope that they decide to stick to their guns and not rescind their 
comments or write letters of apology. It would be awesome if more people stood up to 
council like they did. Unfortunately, many people won't because when you do, your voice is 
taken away as you can see for yourself. So much for freedom of speech.  

This new mayor and council are a bunch of bullies. Not only do they bully the community 
about incineration and finding sneaky ways to get on and chair committees but they pretty 
much rule out any new business coming into Clarington (unless it suits them) by their 
money-grabbing policies, many that they make up as they go along or put into place when 
they see fit.  

Paulene Hinds  

Newcastle 

 


